
Message from Head teacher:  Thank you to everyone involved and everyone who attended our performances of 
‘Carmen’. It has been hard work but hugely rewarding. I don’t think anyone involved will hear the music from the opera 
without thinking about the Fourlanesend performance. I’m also looking forward to hearing our choir sing with the children from 
Millbrook School at the Mount Edgcumbe Christmas Fayre tomorrow - full uniform please for all involved. 

FoFLES Christmas Fayre - Friday 
15th December  
FoFLES have requested donations of 
cakes and biscuits. Please could they 
be brought in on the morning of the 
fayre. Thank you.   
 
Please see reverse of newsletter for the 
winning entry of the Christmas Fayre 
poster competition. Well done Eva -  
enjoy your selection box!  
 
FoFLES Raffle 
A huge thank you to every one who 
bought tickets and donated prizes to 
the raffle. The total raised for the school 
is £237.50. Fantastic! A big thank you  
to FoFLES for organising the raffle and 
raising money for our school.  

Dates For Your Diary 

8th December 2017 CAWSAND 
TORPOINT 
CORNWALL 
PL10 1LR 
 
Tel: 01752 822502 
 
 
Email: head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
Website:  www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 

Mufti Day - Wednesday 13th  
December 
Children can wear mufti to school on this 
day in return for two items for our 
Christmas Hamper Raffle which will be 
drawn at the Christmas Fayre.  
 
Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 15th 
December 
Children can wear a Christmas jumper to 
school (normal school trousers/skirts to 
be worn) in return for a donation to Save 
the Children. 
 
Christmas Party - Monday 18th 
December  
For our Christmas party please can your 
children bring in party food (on the day) 
according to class: 
Plym: Sweet 
Cremyll (including Yr 1): Savoury 
Tamar: Savoury 
Lynher: Sweet 
 
Please remember to label any containers 
you want returned. Children are allowed 
to wear party clothes but please ensure 
that they wear sensible shoes and bring a 
coat. 
 

 
 

Fourlanesend Community Primary School 

Class News 
Class Lynher - Last night was our 
performance of ‘Carmen’ at TCC. It 
was really fun! We loved seeing  
everyone in their smart clothes. We 
have also been doing some enjoyable 
science experiments about thermal 
insulators and conductors. By Ellie & 
Tilly  
Class Tamar - We have been  
investigating plants by placing plants in 
different places - in the fridge, freezer, 
dark & light etc. We will be waiting to 
see what will happen to them and in 
what conditions they grow the best. 
We have continued our mechanical 
dancing in PE. By Autumn & Talie 
Year 2 - We have been looking at  
poetry and made up actions for each 
line of a poem - Mrs Illingworth filmed 
us doing it. Today we have been  
concentrating on rhyme. By Josie & 
Finnlay 
Year 1 - We have been practising and 
performing ‘Carmen’. We have also 
been learning about capital letters and 
full stops. By Billy 
Foundation - We have been playing 
with our pirate ship. We have learnt 
new sounds in phonics and been 
learning about magnets. We have also 
done lots of singing for our nativity. By 
Riley & Henry  
 
Christmas Emporium - The Gallery 
at Maker Heights 
Open 9:30am - 4:30pm on 8, 9, 10th 
Dec, 15, 16, 17th Dec - Nissen Hut 
Space (to the left of The Canteen en-
trance). A beautiful collection of local 
paintings, jewellery, gifts, crafts, ce-
ramics, leatherwork, glass, cards, 
prints and much more. Come and  
support local makers and artists.  
 
Lost Property 
Ellie.D has lost a pair of size 12/13 
turquoise trainers. They don’t have a 
name in. If found, please hand in at 
the office. Thank you.   

Sat 9th Dec - Mt Edgcumbe  
Christmas Fayre - Children from FLE  
singing at 11am on the main  
staircase in the house.   
 
Weds 13th Dec - Mufti Day 
(Donations for our Hamper Raffle). 
 
Fri 15th Dec - Christmas Jumper Day 
for Save the Children.  
 
Fri 15th Dec - FoFLES Christmas 
Fayre 3:15pm - 5pm.  
 
Mon 18th Dec - Party Day (party 
clothes can be worn, but please wear 
sensible shoes and bring a coat).   
 
Tues 19th Dec - Christmas Dinner.  
 
Weds 20th Dec - Last day of term & 
Christmas Celebration at 1:15pm.  
 
Thurs 4th Jan - Back to school.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT  
FUNKY MONKEYS 

Please contact Sue on the following to 
book a place for your child :  
Tel: 822287/823859 or  
Email: sue@wringford.co.uk 

 
Birthdays Next  Week 

 
Brodie & Cooper  


